
CYCLONE LARRY APPEAL 
Please help 

 
Bangladesh-Australian Disaster Relief Committee (BADRC) is appealing 
to all Bangladeshi living in Australia to extend their hand for the victims of the 
Tropical Cyclone Larry. The Cyclone has affected residents in North 
Queensland from Cairns to Mackay, with devastating damage to houses, 
services and crops over a large area. 
 
Let’s all show our humanity for the victims by generous donation to help ease 
the devastation, suffering and hardship caused in the disaster area. 
 
Please donate at any branch of the Commonwealth Bank, or by calling 1800 
150 411, 24 hours a day 7 days a week. 
 
No donation is too small _ every dollar will help victims. Donations of $2.00 or 
more are tax deductible. 
 
Let’s all get together and help our fellow Australians. 
 
For more information please contact any member of the BADRC. 
 
Bangladesh-Australia Disaster Relief  Committee 
 

Account Name: Bangladesh-Australia Disaster Relief  Committee 
BSB: 762-028 / Account: 5009269. 
  

http://www.badrc.zoomshare.com/  
email badrc@zoomshare.com 
 
 
 


